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VFW POST 846 NEWSLETTER                                                              
Emeritus Editor: Ray Calore     Guest Editor: Jonathan Hyde 

FROM YOUR AUXILIARY                                                                       DANA PFLUMM, President  
Sisters and Brothers—.  The next monthly meeting will be on Thursday, August 14 at 5 pm.  I hope you will 
stay for the Commander’s Dinner at 6.  It is a special time when we are all together. The Department School  
of Instruction is Aug 22-23 in Arkansas City Kansas. These are the recently installed Officers and Committee 
Chairs for rthe 2025-26 year.  Please volunteer and help out when you can.  Let’s have a GREAT year. 

      
      

      

COMMANDER’s COLUMN     Principles  Above  Personalities          MARTIN FRIES, Commander  
 
Comrades of Post 846, Our Post presented eight (8) scholarships last month of $1,000 each to members of 

our Post Families for College and Trade School. Next month we will introduce you to our scholarship recipients. 

In the past five (5) years our post has given away more than $21,000 for academic scholarships for Veterans 

and family members of our post Vets..  I am very proud of what we have done for Veterans and with these 

scholarships you should also be proud.  
 

The next VFW meeting will be on Thursday, Nov 14 th at 6 pm, Commanders dinner at 6 pm. This month’s    

breakfast is on Saturday August 16th .This months topic is the Indian Wars in Kansas around 1867, after the 

Civil War.. 
 

STEAK Night  the next steak night is August 22 from 6 to 7:30. New lower price for steak night only $15.  

Where can you get a steak cooked to order for $15 with all the sides. Need to know by Post meeting on August 

14 if you are planning on attending so we can have a steak for you.   
 

Don’t forget about Friday Nights, the Post is open from 5 to 7 and dinner is provided for those who attend. 
We still need support for dates in August and September. Please give help since it has been the same few 
members hosting in recent months. Let’s keep the post open on Friday nights for end of the week socializing. 
 

                                                                                                                   Commander Martin Fries 

President Dana Pflumm    Americanism Sheryl Gulley 

Sr Vice President Laura Gulley    Aux. Outreach Sheryl Gulley 

Jr Vice President Christine Anderson    Buddy Poppy / NH Dana Pflumm 

Secretary Sheryl Gulley    Extension / Revitalization Sheryl Gulley 

Treasurer Debbie Winter    Historian-Media Laura Gulley 

Chaplain Joy Winter    Hospital Christine Anderson 

Conductor Ruth Ann Troop    Legislative Dana Pflumm 

Guard Jonathan Hyde    Membership Debbie Winter 

Trustee #1 Laura Gulley    Scholarships Jonathan Hyde 

Trustee #2 Jonathan Hyde    Veterans & Family Spt. Laura Gulley 

Trustee #3 Joy Winter    Youth Activities Jonathan Hyde 

Historian Laura Gulley    Patriotic Instructor Sheryl Gulley 

       



CHAPLAIN’S CORNER… LANE SMITH  
 

Keep Norm Hollee, devoted PSTD/Veteran’s Benefit counselor, in your prayers as he recovers from hip         
replacement surgery. 
I hope you found safe, meaningful and memorable ways to celebrate the 4th of July with your family and 
friends. Next year is the 250th Anniversary of the signing of the Declaration of Independence.    

Infantryman’s Creed:  I carry America’s faith and honor against her enemies.                                                                
I am the King of Battle. I am what my country expects me to be.  

V.A. HOSPITAL REPORT… ...Christine Anderson, Chairman  
 
We are playing BINGO at the domiciliary. We go the third Tuesday of the month. This month, August 19.        
If you are interested in going with us or helping with the treats we serve, please call me.  

We are also collecting clothes and sweatshirts for Fort Leavenworth and Annie’s Closet, this includes           
children’s items.  Please call me if you are unable to drop them at the post. Thanks so much for thinking of 
Annie’s Closet. Our veterans appreciate your thinking of them. 

                                   Chris Anderson.    913.940.1003  

 

VFW POST 846  
MEETING  

2nd Thursday   
August 14th @ 7 pm 

 
An informal dinner at 6pm 

on meeting night.  
Feel free to bring a dessert!   

Meetings are fun and              
informative.  

 
You’re involvement is  
the key to success!  

When:  Saturday - August 16, 2025, 9:00  - 11:00  am 

Where:  VFW Post 846, 10630B Metcalf Ave, OPKS 

Cost:  Donations accepted 

Dennis Garstang  will present ‘History of the Indian Wars in Kansas circa 

1867, including the Kidder Massacre’ that is indirectly related to General 

George Custer prior to his tenure at Ft. Leavenworth. 

Menu:  Biscuits and gravy, hash browns, bacon, pancakes, eggs,  coffee, juice 

and more.  Plus great company and interesting programs. 

Bring your family and friends, and enjoy a fun morning & a great breakfast.  

Kids and grandkids are Welcome.  

August 22, 2025 



 Aug 4 —Coast Guard Day 

Aug 29—US Marine Corps                                

Reserve Birthday 
Aug 14—Navajo Code Talkers    

Day            

Aug 16 —National                         

Airborne Day  

Aug 7—Purple Heart Day 

VFW 846 had a special guest 

at our Steak Night in July. 

Reed Houlton has always had an 

interest in  the military, partially due 

to stories he heard from family    

members who had served. His 

mother, Jenni, inquired about         

visiting with veterans and            

Commander Fries invited them        

to our monthly Steak Night. 

Reed was very inquisitive and had a 

great evening talking with veterans.  

His evening ended when he was  

presented with our 846 Post coin.  

Later he told his mother ‘ it was one 

of his favorite events in his life.’  

Volunteer Corner 
Share pictures & stories about 

what you are doing for Veterans 

or others in our community. 

Debbie and Joy Winter knit hats on a 

regular basis and  provide them to a    

variety of Veteran and community         

organizations. These were among the 

hats donated to HUB Argentine,  The     

not-for-profit in KCK provides  services      

connecting individuals and families       

with clothing and food resources          

and educational and social                   

programs.  



 

 

UPDATE PTSD/Veterans Benefit Program UPDATE 

Brothers and Sisters, 

A message from Mike Martin: The PTSD Class will be held at Post 
846 from now on.  Along with this move we are changing the name 
of the class to Veteran’s Benefit Class.  Norman Holle, Chuck 
Golba and I will still be teaching the class on Tuesday evenings at 
1830 hrs. 

UPDATE: We are pleased to announce that since the program 
began 20+ years ago we just passed a significant milestone - 

We have now helped guide 1,100 veterans through the      
process to achieve a 100% Disability rating by the VA.   

FYI: If you are not able to attend the Tuesday night class, I am 
available to meet you at the Post on Wednesday evening.         
Call me at 913-271-1832 to make an appointment. 

Please know we are here to support you.  

Michael Martin 

 

VFW Post 846                                         
10630-B Metcalf Lane 

Overland Park, Ks 66212 
Post# 913-735-3127                                     

Email: cmdr@vfwpost846ks.org 

Recruiting NEW members is on-going         
work. Let’s work together to get this done!  

 



 

Veterans Crisis Line:  
 
The Veterans Crisis Line connects 
 
 Veterans in crisis and  
 Families and  
 Friends  
 
with qualified, caring VA responders 
through a confidential toll-free hotline, 
online chat, or text.  
 
Veterans and their loved ones can  
call 988 and Press 1, chat online, or 
send a text message to 838255 to 
receive confidential crisis intervention 
and support 24 hours a day, 7 days 
a week, 365 days a year.  

 

PTSD Awareness Day 
Is one day a year... 

But the issue is a Daily 
Concern for many! 

 
The May, 2024 Breakfast featured  a talk by Cara Murray, 
LCSW.  She is the Suicide Prevention  Coordinator at the 
Kansas City VA Medical Center. 
 
She provided  valuable information about how to  identify 
crisis situations, respond at the moment, and how to 
guide someone for immediate help and  assistance.     
Prevention was also  a focus of her presentation. 
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Here is your opportunity to participate in POST 846 as a member of the Auxiliary.   

If you have questions about the Application or your Eligibility contact the Post. 


